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Circular 061-2022 

 

                                                     26 July 2022 

 

     Dear Residents, 

 

Speeding and cutting of corner at Heron and Loerie Lane: 

As part of our ongoing endeavours to reduce speeding and the cutting of the corners of 
especially Loerie and Heron road, we have placed temporary curbing at each of the 3 stop signs 
at this intersection.  This will force all road users to stick to the correct lane and will hopefully 
prevent them from cutting the corner and potentially putting pedestrians at risk. 

We have painted these temporary curbing yellow and put reflective tape on them as well to 
ensure they are visible during the day and during the night. 

Please look out for these and drive slowly.  We will monitor their effectiveness over the next few 
weeks before making a decision on whether or not to put up permanent curbing. 

   

Regards 

 
 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 

 


